
ASSESSMENT DATES 

 

Henry Middle will once again utilize the services of the Cooper 

Institutes “Fitness Gram” to gauge our learners’ level of mastery 

over the concepts of fitness. 

 

Our dates for testing typically occur in January or February. This 

will begin after we receive notice that all of our class rosters 

have been added to the program’s database. 

 


